University of New Mexico UNM Digital Repository

Newsletters El Centro de la Raza

Spring 4-10-2017

04-10-2017 La Charla Semanal con El Centro

El Centro de la Raza

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalrepository.unm.edu/el_centro_newsletters

Recommended Citation

El Centro de la Raza. "04-10-2017 La Charla Semanal con El Centro." (2017). https://digitalrepository.unm.edu/el_centro_newsletters/13

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the El Centro de la Raza at UNM Digital Repository. It has been accepted for inclusion in Newsletters by an authorized administrator of UNM Digital Repository. For more information, please contact disc@unm.edu.

LA CHARLA SEMANAL CON EL CENTRO

Quick thoughts:

Good morning, and happy Monday! Hang in there, as summer break is coming rapidly! We encourage all our Raza community with social media accounts that wish to keep updated with the latest information to follow us on our various accounts. Our Facebook can be found under El Centro de la Raza @ElCentroUNM, Twitter @El CentroUNM, or our snapchat @elcentrounm. Have a fantastic week!

This Week at El Centro:

Take a break! Join our Lobo Unidos mentors today, **Monday, April 10th** for an afternoon filled with card and board games. This event will be held in the El Centro Foyer from **2:00 pm to 5:00 pm.** Come relax and take a break from all the studying and work you are doing!

This week at UNM:

Undergraduate students with at least 60 credits by Fall 2017 and a 3.0 cumulative GPA are encouraged to apply for the 2017-2018 McNair and ROP cohort! The application is now open and available at mcnair.unm.edu. The deadline is this Saturday, April 15, 2017. Please see the application for other eligibility requirements. Apply soon, while there are still openings!

Reminders:

The **UNM Alumni Association's 2017/2018 scholarship** postings are now available. Please go to https://www.unmalumni.com/scholarships.html for more information.

Save the date: **Raza Graduation will be held on Friday, May 5**th this year. All students who graduated this past December or will be graduating this May should sign up at https://elcentro.unm.edu/communityintercultural/raza-graduation.html to participate. If you'd like more information, please feel free to call our front desk at 505-277-5020. **Congratulations to all those graduating!**

Quote of the week:

"It always seems impossible until it's done." -Nelson Mandela



est. 1969

MSC 06 3830 1 University of New Mexico Albuquerque, NM 87131 Phone: (505)277-5020

Fax: (505) 277-5182 elcentro.unm.edu

BREAK-TIME! SPRING 2017

GAMES, COMEDY, AND MOVIES AT EL CENTRO FROM 2-5 PM!

DATES

Feb 27th: Comedy Shows and Movies - Conference Room

Mar 10: Wii Games - Foyer

Mar 24th: Comedy Shows and Movies - Foyer

Mar 27th: Card Games - Conference Room

Apr 7th: Comedy Shows and Movies - Foyer

Apr 10th: Board Games - Conference Room

Apr 21st: Bowl of Nouns - Foyer

Apr 24th: Comedy Shows and Movies - Conference Room

FREE popcorn at every event!

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT EL CENTRO 505.277.5020

